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I am the Case Manager at Phoenix Wellness Center. I strongly oppose this bill. We 

have done many great things that we would not have been able to with out measure 

110 funding. I am also a member of the Lincoln County treatment court team and the 

number of people we have been able to help have drastically improved. We have 

helped a lot of people get services that would not have been able to otherwise 

without these funds. 


